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Message:

Brian,

As discussed with you earlier today on the phone, BWXT would like to confirm an IAEA
representative's authorization to participate in an JAEA inspection at the BWX
Technologies 1AEA Safeguarded Downblending Facility. Per Rastislav Hajdusek, an
IAEA employee that has not visited our facility in the past, will be visiting the BWX
Technologies IAEA Safeguarded Downblending Facility possibly during the January
inspection. The name provided to BW'XT during the October inspection was Rengarajan
Govindaraj. Rastislav stated this would be the IAEA Technician taking Junichi 'ranakas'
place during future IAEA inspections at the BWX Technologies IAEA Safeguarded
Downblending Facility.

Feel free to call me at ext. 6734 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

/'TJ you,
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